
 

Alternate formats available: call 206-1280 or TTY Relay: 711 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Shoring installation ends this weekend 
La instalación de secciones de acero apuntalar termina este fin de semana 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 8, 2012 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
Contact: Adair Muth at 
adair.muth@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-7319 
 

24-hour Project Hotline/Para más información: 
206-296-3848 
 

Website: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/ 
Construction/Seattle/BallardSiphon 

Crews will continue installing 

temporary shoring through the 

weekend to minimize disruption to 

nearby businesses during normal 

weekday hours. Neighbors can 

expect noise and possible vibration 

through November 11. Crews will be 

working extended hours and 

Saturday and Sunday to complete 

this work by Monday morning. 

Thank you for your patience during 

this work. 

This temporary shoring allows crews 

to safely connect the new siphon to 

the existing system in West 

Commodore Way (see map). 

Crews will be working on Veteran’s 

Day, Monday, November 12.  

WHAT TO EXPECT AT THE SOUTH SITE 
THROUGH THE WEEKEND:  

 Noise and possible vibration through the 

weekend 

 Extended work hours and work on 

Saturday and Sunday 

 High levels of activity involving 

equipment and trucks  

 Increased truck traffic around West 

Commodore Way 
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